
We all understand the need for police reform, but why take away a tool that is non-lethal when a mob 
mentality is shaping around this Nation? 
 
There are very few methods to control an angry mob that is intent on creating bodily harm and property 
damage.  
 
The decision to deploy tear gas or an acoustic cannon is a command decision that must be left to 
law enforcement agents on the scene.   
 
When a Mob is threatening the life of officers, you will leave no choice for them to defend with lethal 
force. 
 
Use common sense! 
 
Bob Sowdon 
Cottage Grove 
 


